Director



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Paul R. Rakosky

Director, Department of Finance and Management

FROM:

Greg J. Davies

Director, Department of Public Utilities

DATE

September 21, 2012

SUBJECT:

Recommendation for: SA004573, Square D Masterpact Circuit Breakers

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on September 13, 2012 for the purchase of a Square D Masterpact Circuit Breakers. Two (2) bids were received. We have reviewed the subject bid proposal for compliance with our specifications.

After review of the bid, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made for all items to the lowest, responsive and responsible bidder Consolidated Electrical Distributors (77-0559191) in the total amount of \$114,762.86. The legislation will be processed by the Director of Public Utilities.

Should you have any questions, please contact Debbie Ioia at 645-6276.

Pc:

Jeff Watts

File

